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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Kim, Hwa Jeong (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Friday, March 20, 2020 4:05 PM
To: Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul); Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Re: Q3 2019 Assessment for 1058 Jessie Street

Thank you!  
 
Hwa Jeong Kim  
She/Her 
Legislative Aide | Council President Brendmoen  
Ward 5  
651.266.8651 

From: Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul) <Christopher.Swanson@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Sent: Friday, March 20, 2020 4:04:22 PM 
To: Kim, Hwa Jeong (CI-StPaul) <Hwa.Jeong.Kim@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul) <marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) 
<mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Q3 2019 Assessment for 1058 Jessie Street  
  
Hi Hwa Jeong, 
  
I hope you are doing well.  
  
COLLEEN L POLLOCK 
1058 Jessie Street 
612-817-4607 
  
I investigated Ms. Pollock’s situation more. WM was able to find a record showing they removed the small cart from Ms. 
Pollock’s property on 7-1-2019. As both units in this duplex is occupied, WM should not have removed the cart.  
  
I will have our staff work with Ms. Moermond to amend the Q3 assessment file that will be in front of Council March 
25th. Our new recommendation will be to delete the assessment, as WM incorrectly removed the cart from the property. 
  
Additionally, as there was not a second small cart at the property during this time, staff will remove the pending Q4 
2019 assessment. 
  
I have left a message with Ms. Pollock. When she calls me back, I will explain what we are doing. I will also ask that she 
change the size of her carts so we can reduce the cost of service. 
  
If you have any additional questions, please do not hesitate to send an email or give me a call. 
  
Chris  
  


